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Madison Harris

From: Watson, Stephen R <Stephen.R.Watson@xcelenergy.com>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 8:48 AM
To: Madison Harris
Cc: Alison Perry; Simms, Zach
Subject: Belden Place

Good Morning Planner 1 Minturn, 
 
This email is to notify you that Xcel Energy does already have the applications for this project. We are currently in 
process of designing the Gas and Electric Utilities and will address the items in the letter during design. 
 
If anything else is needed please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you, 

Stephen Watson 
Xcel Energy | Responsible By Nature 
Design Contractor for Xcel Energy 
18000 E 22nd Ave, Ste. B, Aurora, CO 80011 
P: 720.240.5228  
E: Stephen.R.Watson@xcelenergy.com 
________________________________________________ 
xcelenergy.com/InstallAndConnect 
Visit our website for more information about installing and connecting service with Xcel Energy. 
 


